CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



July 17, 2017

Diane Hoelzer, P.E. Mark Goodwin and Associates P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Glendesto Subdivision

Erosion and Sediment Control Plan Engineer's Stamp Date 7-7-17 (B18E020)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-7-17, the above referenced plan is not approved to be included in the SWPPP or apply for an ESC Permit for grading and for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:.

1. Provide a maximum pole spacing on the silt fence detail. For most areas, 10 feet max between poles is acceptable, but at an outfall location, the spacing should be closer to 6 feet max.

PO Box 1293

2. Show the outfall location.

3. Revise General Note #1 to: "When doing work in the City ROW (e.g. sidewalk, drive pads, utilities, etc...) prevent dirt from getting into the street. If dirt is present in the street, the street should be swept at the end of each day or during the day if rain is imminent or if the contractor introduces water into the street.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality

Planning Dept.

C: email